
Glen Schaefer


From: Glen Schaefer


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:42 PM


To: Craig McLean


Subject: Bravo Zulu


Good morning Craig,


A Bravo Zulu to you for your very appropriate action and comments relative to the Alabama


“Hurricane” story.  The story—with your comments—made the front page of the Wisconsin State


Journal newspaper this morning.


Thank you for carrying on the excellent service tradition of the U.S. Coast & Geodetic Survey and

the NOAA Corps.


Glen


Glen R Schaefer, PE, PLS


Captain, NOAA Corps (retired)
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